
    October 2023 
 

Sun 
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

  

    Holy Communion   

2 3 4 SSMW @1:15 P.M. 

Children’s Choir 3:30  
 Prairie Village Bible 
 Study at 11:15 A.M. 
Bell Choir Practice  5:30  

5 
 
 Adult Bible Study 
        10:00 A.M. 

6 7 

8 
Children’s Choir Sings 
 
Basket Dinner following 
the Church Service 

9 
  Columbus Day 

     

10 11 
Children’s Choir 3:30  
 Bell Choir Practice 5:30 
Prairie Village Bible 
 Study at 11:15 A.M. 

12 
  
  Adult Bible Study 
        10:00 A.M. 

13 14 

15 
Adm Council meeting 
following the Church 
Service. 

16 17 18 SSMW Soup Supper 

        5-7 P.M. 
Children’s Choir 3:30 
Prairie Village Bible 
Study @ 11:15 A.M. 

19 
  
 Adult Bible Study 
         10:00 A.M. 

20 21 

22 
Christmas Child pack 
Shoe boxes. 4:00 PM 
 

23 24 25 
Children’s Choir 3:30  
Bell Choir Practice 5:30 
Prairie Village Bible 
 Study at 11:15 A.M. 

26 
 
 Adult Bible Study 
        10:00 A.M. 

27 28 

29 
Praise and Prayer 
Night sponsored by 
the Ministerial  
Alliance 

30 31 
    Halloween 

    

Sharon Springs Methodist Church 

Pastor Galen Crippen (785) 852-3734 

529 W. 6th Ave., P.O. Box 339 

Sharon Springs, KS 67758 

 

Sunday School 9:00 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:00 A.M. every  Sunday 



SERVICE COMMITTEE 

Bev Elder, Chairman 

Pat Van Allen 

          Jean Elder 

Allison Mitchell 

SSMW meeting on October 4th. 2023 at 1:15 P.M. here at the Church. 

                       October 18th SSMW Soup Supper 

                                      5 P.M. to 7 P.M. 

********************************************************** 

                       Chalk Art and Games  

          by the kid’s at Children’s Choir 



Thank You Mrs. Rebecca Edwards and her Leadership class for choosing 

our Food Pantry as their project.  Jaelyn Daily involved the Art Class and 

the Welding Class to complete the awesome sign for our building. 

Pastor’s Page 

October 2023 

It is really great to be playing the bells again. We are in the learning stage but 

with the church members we have playing it should be sounding good soon. 

Coming the first week of November the Global Methodist Church is holding their 

first Heartland Conference meeting in Wichita. I am excited to be going for 3 days 

to get the latest news and information that will be given to us. The Global Meth-

odist Church is now open or preparing to open churches in all 50 states and many 

countries around the world. 

Your assurance: John 10:27-29 NIV: “(27) My sheep listen to my voice; I know 

them, and they follow me. (28) I give them eternal life, and they shall never per-

ish; no one will snatch them out of my hand. (29) My Father, who has given them 

to me, is greater than all; no one can snatch them out of my Father's hand.” 

On our prayer list for this month needs to be for rain! Let’s all enjoy the nice fall 

weather; the snow will be here soon enough. 

 

God’s Blessings, 

Pastor Galen 



 

WHAT WE WOULD LIKE TO HEAR IN CHURCH 

 

*Hey, it’s my turn to sit in the front pew! 

*I was so enthralled, I never noticed your sermon ran longer    than 

usual. 

*I’ll volunteer to be the permanent junior high Sunday School teacher. 

* I love it when we sing hymns I’ve never heard before. 

*Because we’re all here, let’s start the worship service early. 

 

 

Operation Christmas Child 

 

Children around the world get an OCC shoebox gift. 

Some children only get one in their lifetime. 

Help us pack shoeboxes on October 22 at 4:00 P.M. at the 

Church! 

 

Debra Lynn Fischer, OCC Drop-off Leader 


